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 Garry Wall COMMNT2015/1380/P 06/04/2015  22:46:00 I am commenting as tenant of 21a Dynham Road and also as the person who maintains the garden on 

the land adjacent to 21.This garden is shared use of the four flats in No 21 and it concerns me that the 

proposed 'terrace' and it's use will affect anyone's private enjoyment of the space.  There is an 

established 'plane tree' in the garden of 5 Hemstal Road which hangs into the garden of 21 Dynham 

Rd.The proposed extension is certain to damage the roots and loss of this tree would be a shame.
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